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To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)
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Follow Up Flag: Follow up
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Hello,

I served at Ground Zero for around 700 hours. I would like to know how we can include children of the
volunteers with serious health issues born after September 11" in the Zadroga Bill. I have twin boys both born
with a very rare disease that affects their sight and makes them highly exposed to a rare form of kidney cancer.
[ have a 23 year old daughter from a previous marriage that does not have any medical issues. We are facing a
lifetime of medical doctors visits, rehabilitation, other surgeries, and a host of other issues.

Also; I was a member of the Army National Guard with 19 years’ service with a good career ahead of me. I was
diagnosed with asthma and other issues from my time at GZ but have been medically discharged from the
military because I could not physically perform my duties. This means the pension [ was depending upon will
be greatly reduced to a fraction of what it would have been.

Please see the article below in relation to TOXIC EXPOSURE in.

http://www.medicalnewstoday.com/ articles/52628.php

Regards,

Patrick O'Flaherty










